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Submission: Having been living in Lilyfield for the past 26 years, my experience with Leichhardt Council has been more than 
satisfactory and they are doing an excellent job. In my limited opinion, it must be difficult to run our municipality in such an 
efficient manner and the thought of it being amalgamated into an enormous Inner City Greater Council horrifies me.  
My motto has always been, "If it ain't broke, don't fix it!" 
Please, my submission is a very firm NO to future amalgamation of the Leichhardt Municipal Council in to a larger 
conglomerate which has no way of assuring we, the public, of operating successfully. 
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